
Death of a contractor – an update from
HSE

The investigation into the death of a maintenance contractor has been handed
over to the Health and Safety Executive.

A 79 – year old man died on September 4 whilst carrying out track maintenance
duties at Babbacombe Cliff Railway, Babbacombe, Downs Road, Torquay.

A joint investigation was launched with and led by Devon and Cornwall Police.
Whilst inquiries continue, the Health Safety Executive (HSE) will now lead
the investigation.

The criminal inquiry will determine if any breaches under the Health and
Safety at Work Act have occurred.

HSE principal inspector Trevor Lowe said: “We will draw upon the evidence
gathered so far to determine the cause of this tragic incident.

“During the investigation we will continue to keep in touch with the family
of the deceased as we send them our deepest sympathies at this difficult
time.”
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